

## Suburban North Alano Board of Trustees

## **Newsletter**December 2020

## MASKS ARE REQUIRED AT ALL TIMES INSIDE THIS BUILDING

- ✓ Treasurer's Note: The finances of Suburban North Alano, Inc., are fine for now.
- ✓ A One-Year Honoree "Banquet" will be held. It will be February 20<sup>th</sup> on Zoom. If you have one year of sobriety by that date, please notify your squad leader so you can be honored. Everyone is welcome! Details to follow.
- ✓ We are currently looking for a good speaker for the "Banquet." If you know of someone please let the board know at the email address below.
- ✓ There is a new printed schedule available at the club. If yours is a squad whose information is missing or incorrect, please contact <a href="mailto:board@suburbannorthalano.com">board@suburbannorthalano.com</a> to let us know.
- ✓ There is a clipboard available in the front hallway to let us know if we need to buy certain supplies, including books, medallions, literature, cleaning supplies. Please use it.